Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool

	NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER


WELCOME
We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new children starting.  We hope that it won’t be long before you feel a part of the OCC family:  
The Grindell Family

-

Everett (Infants 1)





The Becker Family

-

Evelyn (Infants 1)






The Batcha Family

-

Willow (Infants 1)
THANKSGIVING FEAST

We will be having our annual Thanksgiving Feast a little different this year.  On Thursday, November 19, 2020 the children will be having turkey and gravy for lunch and a Thanksgiving treat for snack at the center.  Miss Brenda has offered to take pictures of the children having their lunch and show off the decorations they made for the feast and post the pictures outside the classrooms.  Lead teachers will be emailing pictures of the fun to the parents as well! ( 
THANKSGIVING CLOSING

Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool will be closed Thursday, November 26, 2020 and Friday, November 27, 2020 in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday.  This is a normal tuition week unless you turn in vacation coupons.  Have a Happy Thanksgiving!!! 

OPEN/CLOSING TIMES
The center opens at 6:30AM.  As our staff are preparing breakfast and getting the center ready to open, we ask that parents not to enter the building to drop off their children before 6:30AM.  Remember to let a member of management know if you will need earlier drop off times (6:30am – 7:00am) so we can schedule staff accordingly.  
The center closes at 6:00PM.  As our staff members may have appointments, classes or family commitments, we ask parents to respect our closing time.  PLEASE make sure you are arriving before 6:00PM to gather your child’s belongings so that everyone can leave the building and get home on time.  Remember to also let a member of management know if you will need later pick up times (5:30pm – 6:00pm) so we can schedule staff accordingly.                Late Penalties will be charged for parents who retain a teacher past 6:00PM.  
COLD WEATHER REMINDERS

With winter right around the corner, please make sure that your child has the proper warm clothing at OCC.  We also try and take the children outside daily during the winter months, weather permitting.  Please be aware that all children will go outside to participate in the centers’ daily activities unless a doctor has given written permission for the child to be excused.  Also, with the cold weather approaching, parents have a tendency to leave their cars running in the parking lot while they quickly drop off or pick up their child.  Please remember that this is very unsafe, and it is a state law that you must turn off your vehicle when it is not attended!  The only exception to this is a secured remote start.  Thank you for everyone’s cooperation.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

November 4
   -
Lila Ketelsleger


November 26

-
Abigail Golub

November 13
   -
Miss Jess



November 29

-
Addilynn Smith

November 18
   -
Maia Gilbertson


November 30

-
Miles Fisher

November 22
   -
Miss Leah      
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